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The Rt Hon Tony Blair MP Z
The Prime Minister 

\
10 Downing Street 

(ANWhitehall K i
London SW1A 2AS 12 January 1998

M! ! !Ee goay would be delighted if you could possdlniy come aiong and speaE -
ritish Plenary Meeting to be held in York from 22 to 23 September

A

L realise of course the ever growing number of invitations that you are bound to
receive, but in view of the situation in Northern Ireland I would hope that it will be
possible for you to speak to the British and Irish Parliamentarians. Mo Mowlam was
good enough to address the Body in December in London, and I am copying this to her.

Best Wishes.
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